Dear 6th grade families,

Happy September!
I hope everyone has enjoyed the long weekend with family and friends. Please find my 6th Grade September newsletter attached to this email. I will be sending home at the beginning of each month a newsletter letting you know what’s going on at ICT, 6th grade news, and what your child is learning that month in all his/her classes. Please email me if you have any questions.
See you all tomorrow.

Kelly Kotanan, M.Ed.
6th Grade Homeroom Teacher
Grades 4-8 Physical Education Teacher
6th Grade Camp Coordinator
JCS – Innovation Centre Temecula
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